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Email trail regarding representation on ADCA Committee 

 

 

From:kathleen.fedouloff@adca.org.uk 

To:Pcottrell 

Fri, 27 Oct at 12:00 

 

Dear Paula 
 
Thank you for your email of 26 October. I note that the next Hankelow Parish Council meeting is on 6 
November. 
 
The ADCA Committee meeting originally scheduled for Friday 3 November has been postponed 
to Friday 10 November. 
 
We hope that a representative from Hankelow will be able to attend this later date. 
 
Regards 
Kathleen 
 

From:kathleen.fedouloff@adca.org.uk 

To:Pcottrell 

Wed, 18 Oct at 17:39 

Dear Paula 

Thank you for your response, which was referred to the ADCA Committee on 1 September. 

The Parish Council asked for further information about the role, and whether a representative needs 
to be a Councillor. 

The Committee responded as follows: 

The representative’s role is  

1. to keep the Parish Council aware of ADCA’s activities, and abreast of what is 
available 

2. to be a ‘voice for the community’, as they will know when their Council can be of help 
3. to put forward (with permission) details of potential members/volunteers for ADCA 

The Committee agreed that the representative does not need to be a councillor. 

The next ADCA Committee Meeting is on Friday 3 November at 12:30pm in Audlem Public Hall 
Annexe. 

I attach the draft Agenda, and hope that we may see a representative from Hankelow. 

Regards 

Kathleen 
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